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14 March 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Total Warrior Sunday 26th June 2022 

 
I am very excited to offer your child the opportunity to take part in a Total Warrior event, courtesy of Bel’s 
dad, Adam Dickinson. 
 
We have places for a school team to take part in the 3k Junior Total Warrior on Sunday 26th June 2022. We 
had originally accepted Adam’s kind offer and were planning to take all pupils to the event on the Thursday 
prior to the weekend, however this has clashed with our Year 6 residential trip. 
 
The Total Warrior event will be a great opportunity for our pupils to take part in ‘Muddy Mayhem’, ‘Canopy 
Climb’ and ‘Slideaway’. Our pupils will have to run, climb, jump, crawl their way around 12 obstacles 
throughout the 3k course. 
 
The event is at Braham Park. Leeds. Sadly, due to the financial costs we cannot provide a bus and so 
participants will have to make their own travel arrangements.  I am planning to be at the event and am 
hopeful that Miss Rowe might also be there. If you would like your child to take part and can arrange your 
own travel to Leeds on Sunday 26th June please can you sign and return the permission slip below by Friday 
18th March so that we can confirm numbers and order our team t -shirts. As children over the age of 6 do 
not have to be accompanied by an adult on the actual course you may want to arrange to share the journey 
and adult supervision between separate families/friends. If you do choose to do this, please inform us of 
who the designated adult for your child will be. There is no entry fee. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs L Smith 
Acting Headteacher 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Total Warrior Sunday 26th June 2022 
 
I would like my child _____________________   to take part in the Junior Total Warrior event on Sunday 
26th June at Braham Park. I realise that I will have to arrange my own travel to and from the event. The 
designated adult for my child is _________________________________________ 
 
Signed: __________________________________ Date: _________________________ 
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